From: Auerhahn, Elliot [mailto:EAUERHAHN@broward.org]

Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2014 11:13 AM

To: Joseph Kavanagh

Cc: Theresa Jones; Turpin, Jeff; Austin, Notosha

Subject: RE: Solid Waste Programs - Keep Broward Beautiful program

| am happy to confirm that Margate has the flexibility to make this decision, to join the County’s
Keep Broward Beautiful Program for FY 2015, during the month of March.

Elliot Auerhahn

Director

Broward County Solid Waste and Recycling Services
One North University Drive, Suite 400

Plantation, FL 33324

954/577-2332

eauerhahn@broward.org




